McGILL UNIVERSITY MONTREAL. FACULTY OF ARTS. OFFICE OF THE DEAN. August 27. 1920. General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., etc., Principal, McGill University.

Dear General Currie,

Enclosed please find the Petition from the students of the School of Commerce which you asked me to let you see.

I also enclose a copy of a statement in regard to the School of Commerce, which I made for the files of the Faculty of Arts last session; and a report on the Arts Building which may be of interest to you. The original of this report should be on file in your own office.

Please return all of these to me as soon as you have finished with them, as they are the only copies I have in this office. If you wish, I can make copies of them for you.

Yours very truly.

Encls.3

In. J. Field

Secretary to the Dean